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Celebrations  

Star of the Week certificates 

Our Star of the Week 

certificates will begin next week.  

Ready Respect Safe certificates 

Our Ready Respect Safe 

certificates will begin next week.  

 

 

I have seen an awful lot of 

children this week who have been 

given Headteacher Awards for 

fantastic work.  

 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU! 

             

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Mrs Vora our Attendance Officer is busy putting together some information regarding attendance 

expectations, including a new policy. These will be coming soon!  

We would like to say a big well done to Panda class who are the only class to have had 100% since we 

came back.  

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

26th European Day 

of Languages  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

Breakfast club and 

After school club  

Swimming club – 

Year 3 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to the new academic year. It was so lovely to see 

the happy smiling faces as we welcomed the children back into 

school last week. They have all been settling well into their 

new classrooms.  

By now, you will know that the school office has moved. 

Parents no longer have access into the school via the KS1 

playground (door at the top of the steps).  Please can we ask 

that all parents/carers say goodbye to their children in the 

playground rather than coming into the school building. If you 

need to see a member of the office staff, please come via the 

main school car park.  Thank you 

On Monday, the year 6 children started their swimming 

lessons in our pop up pool.  The progress the children have 

made in just one week has been phenomenal.  

 

Today marked the end of our whole school Alice in 

Wonderland topic. We all had a ‘tea party’ on the KS1 

playground and the children enjoyed watching our staff 

performance.  

 
Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Captains  

The staff have been voting in a secret 

ballot for our new House Captains and 

Vice Captains.  

We are pleased to announce our 

House Captains are:  

Dragon = Melody 

Griffin = Antek 

Pegasus = Logan 

Phoenix = Alfie 

 

Vice Captains are:  

Dragon = Lucas  

Griffin = David 

Pegasus= Ruby 

Phoenix = Anastazja 

 


